

Commonwealth of Massachusetts

Executive Office of Energy & Environmental Affairs

Department of Environmental Protection

One Winter Street Boston, MA 02108 • 617-292-5500

DEVAL L. PATRICK Governor

TIMOTHY P MURRAY Lieutenent Governor FICHARD K. SULLIVAN JR. Secretary

KENNETH L. KIMMELL Commissioner

December 14, 2011

Mr. Michael Hatch Water Superintendant 41 Cochituate Rd. Wayland, MA 01778

Re: #3315000, Wayland Wellhead Protection Plan, June 2011

Dear Mr. Hatch:

This letter is to inform you that Wayland's Wellhead Protection Plan, as submitted to the Department, meets the Drinking Water Program guidelines for wellhead protection plans. Although wellhead protection plans are not currently a MassDEP requirement; public water systems with an approved plan (may) receive extra points or credit when applying for water supply related grants or loans.

The Drinking Water Program reviews, approves and keeps track of public water systems who submit wellhead protection plans. To maintain your approval status, be sure to update your plan every 3-5 years and re-submit it to the Drinking Water Program. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 617-556-1-70.

Sincerely,

Catherine Hamilton

Drinking Water Program/Boston

Cc:

Wayland Wellhead Protection Committee

Sherre Greenbaum, Former WHPC Chairperson